
Multiple communications received from various individuals requesting that 
City Council Please recognize my right to a healthy environment! (Agenda 
Item EX10.13) – 1405 as of December 14, 2015)

Dear Mayor Tory and executive committee, 

I urge you to bring the declaration for the right to a healthy environment forward to full council 
tomorrow and help protect the people and places we love. 

This is our chance to make history and add Canada's largest city to the nearly 100 other municipalities 
that recognize our right to breath fresh air, drink clean water, eat safe food and have a say in the 
decisions that affect our health and well-being. 

By voting yes, you will improve my life and the lives of the people I care about. 

P.S. Please make this communication part of the public record and share it with all members of the 
committee. 

Sincerely, 

EX10.13.4


